An Important Message from Blue Ridge Mountains Parade of Homes

With the health and safety of our community being an utmost priority, and based on the
guidance and recommendations of public health agencies and government authorities related
to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2020 Blue Ridge Parade of Homes scheduled for April 18 -19,
2020 has been postponed. The rescheduled dates are September 25-27, 2020.

Please visit our website and follow us on Facebook or Instagram for additional updates and
information. We look forward to seeing you during our expanded three-day event in
September. Previously purchased tickets for April 18-19 will be valid for the rescheduled dates.

Thank you for understanding and continued support.

Sincerely,

Blue Ridge Mountains Parade of Homes Organizing Committee



